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HT Update 

 

Our senior pupils are continuing to sit their prelim exams and we are now more than half way 

through the prelim diet.  Teachers are working hard to mark prelims and provide feedback to pupils 

and S4 - S6 parents and carers will receive progress reports in advance of the February holiday.   

Course Choice 

 



Over the course of January and February pupils in S2, S3, S4 and S5 will be selecting the courses they 

wish to study next year.  They will be supported to do so by their Guidance Teacher and lots of 

information and advice will be shared during PSE lessons and during subject lessons by class teachers.  

All pupils will receive support from our Skills Development Scotland Advisor, Gemma Cargill and 

pupils can also arrange to meet with Gemma on a 1:1 basis to discuss course choice and career 

pathways. 

 Parents and carers will receive information via the school website and Ms Greig, DHT will be in 

touch soon with timelines for each of the year groups selecting courses. 

Coming along to parents' evenings is a great way to hear more about the courses on offer.  It gives 

parents and carers an opportunity to speak to teachers about your child's progress and to help 

identify which subjects they are likely to attain best in, helping them to be successful both in school 

and beyond.  Parents and carers can schedule appointments with Gemma Cargill as part of the 

booking system. 

Our S2 Parents' Evening is on Wednesday 25th of January, followed by our S3 Parents' Evening on 

Tuesday 31st of February.  We hope to see lots of parents and carers in school on these evenings.  If 

you have any questions or require help with the booking system, please contact the school office 

who will be happy to help. 

Scottish Apprenticeships 

 

Overview of Scottish Apprenticeships for Parents and Carers 

Thursday, 19 January, 6.30pm – 7.15pm 

How much do you know about Scottish Apprenticeships? Sign up to the national webinar to hear 

about Foundation, Modern and Graduate Apprenticeships and how work-based learning can open 

the door to a wide range of careers. 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/overview-of-scottish-apprenticeships-tickets-481645393337&data=05|01|Lynn.McClelland%40sds.co.uk|b42685fb0085453b5d3a08dad9d0bcf3|33ca6d475e4f477484f1696cbb508cbe|0|0|638061787799151787|Unknown|TWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D|3000|||&sdata=BoUDcEzodSF3foqXKnSubom40hqhDZRcaZpMz/VZU0A%3D&reserved=0


In order to access this session, you will require to have downloaded the Microsoft Teams app on 

your device - we would advise that if you are using a mobile or tablet, you download this prior to 

the session. 

Register to attend on Eventbrite 

Attendance at school 

 

A reminder that if your child is unwell or has an appointment and is unable to attend school, please 

telephone the school office on 01592 583408 and select option 1 for the attendance line.  If the line 

is engaged, there is the facility to leave a message.  Alternatively, you can send a text message to 

07860 030879, stating your child’s name and the reason for the absence.  If your child does not 

arrive to class, you will receive a Groupcall message informing you of their absence. 

If you require support with your child's attendance, please contact your child's guidance teacher 

who will be happy to provide support and advice. 

Study Support 

 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/overview-of-scottish-apprenticeships-tickets-481645393337&data=05|01|Lynn.McClelland%40sds.co.uk|b42685fb0085453b5d3a08dad9d0bcf3|33ca6d475e4f477484f1696cbb508cbe|0|0|638061787799151787|Unknown|TWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D|3000|||&sdata=BoUDcEzodSF3foqXKnSubom40hqhDZRcaZpMz/VZU0A%3D&reserved=0


To support our learners in the Senior Phase to prepare for their prelim examinations in January and 

their SQA exams later in the session, there are a range of supported study sessions on offer in school.  

Please encourage your child to attend the sessions related to their courses.  If you have any 

questions regarding study support, please contact Ms Greig, DHT, via the school office. 

 

 

e-sgoil Study Support 

 

e-sgoil launched in 2016 and provides fantastic support to learners via their programme of study 

support and live webinars.  Pupils can access the e-sgoil resources via their Glow login.   



 

 

 

Is the cost of living crisis affecting you and your family?  There may be help that you are entitled to, 

including help for those who aren't entitled to any other benefits.  Click on this link to find out more 

https://our.fife.scot/gethelp 

A reminder that Viewforth HS is part of Windmill Community Campus and the team at the 

Community Council reception desk will be happy to talk you through the process or support you with 

your application. 

https://our.fife.scot/gethelp


Extra-Curricular Activities 

 

As we move towards winter, we want to encourage young people to get involved in the wide range 

of clubs and activities we have on offer in Viewforth High School.  Almost all of our clubs and 

activities take place over lunchtime and are free to attend.  Please talk to your child and encourage 

them to get involved as it's a great way to make new friends, develop skills and build confidence. 



 

 



 



Dates for your diary... 

 

 

• S2 Parents’ Evening                                     Wednesday 25th January* 

• S3 Parents’ Evening                                     Tuesday 31st January* 

• In-service day (4)                                         Wednesday 15th February 

• Senior Phase Parents’ Evening                  Thursday 23rd February* 

• Parent Council Meeting                              Monday 13th March 

• Parent Council Meeting                              Monday 15th May 

• In-service day (5)                                         Tuesday 6th June 

• Parent Council Meeting                              Monday 19th June 

*Please note that this session we are returning to face-to-face parents’ evenings in the school 

building.  These will run between 4.30pm and 7pm and further information will be shared in advance 

of each evening. 

Care - Ambition - Respect - Equity 
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